
People’s Energy Cooperative’s 85th Annual Meeting

Due to the continued uncertainty 
of the COVID pandemic and to keep 
everyone healthy and safe, PEC’s 
85th Annual Meeting will be held in 
a virtual format.  Members can access 
the live broadcast of the meeting on 
our website, YouTube, or Facebook.

85th Annual Meeting
Thursday, March 24, 2022

 6:00 p.m.

Broadcast available on our  
website, YouTube, and Facebook.

Visit  www.peoplesenergy.coop/85th-annual-meeting
 for more information.

(507) 367-7000 or (800) 214-2694 
 www.peoplesenergy.coop

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer



As a member of People’s Energy Cooperative, you have a voice in how your 
cooperative is governed and who represents you on the Board of Directors.

This year, the membership will have the opportunity to vote on 
Board of Director candidates and proposed Bylaw amendments.  In 
early March, all members received a ballot packet in the mail with 
directions on how to cast their vote either by paper ballot or online.  
Information on candidates as well as the proposed Bylaw changes 
will be included in this packet.  

If you have not received your voting materials by March 10, 2022,  
please contact the Cooperative by calling (800) 214-2694 or 
emailing memberrelations@peoplesenergy.coop. 

March 2022


